
 

 

 
 

Board Meeting Date:  9/2/2025 
 
 
Title:  Superintendent Search Tentative Calendar 
 
Type:  Discussion 
 
Presenter(s):  Governance Committee 
 
Description: The Edina School Board is beginning the process of selecting the district’s next 
superintendent. As part of this work, and to help keep the community informed, a tentative calendar has 
been developed to guide the key steps and milestones in the search process. This calendar is designed 
to provide a framework for the Board, staff, and community; however, specific dates may shift as 
discussions with the selected search firm move forward.  
 
The Board is committed to ensuring that this process is transparent, inclusive, and well-communicated. 
Information and updates related to the superintendent search will be posted on the district website. In 
addition, important decisions and steps will be shared with staff, families, and community members 
through the district’s communication channels.  
 
This tentative calendar sets the stage for the Board’s review and discussion. It is intended to give the 
community a sense of the anticipated timeline while acknowledging that adjustments may occur along 
the way.  
 
Recommendation: The board should review the attached calendar and be prepared to discuss and 
ask any questions about the proposed timeline and process. 
 
Attachment(s):  Tentative Superintendent Search Calendar 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/148RqwQsu3r8u_V8ANWfXRbZ4l5T5ua2hCnNJ9Rmq-bc/edit?usp=sharing

